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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Klank Diolosa <klank516@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 4:05 PM
To: City Council
Subject: NO on Rail Project.

    I love here in Capitola and I’m very much against this project. I strongly vote NO and ask you to as well. We don’t need 
to have all that major construcƟon leading to unnecessary congesƟon in our small beach town. We don’t need the 
damage to the trees and the current ecosystem. 
    I cannot stress enough how much I am against this project, and I hope you will hear not only my voice, but the others 
in our community here who feel the same way as I do.  
Thank you 
Daren Diolosa 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


